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  July 20, 2023  |  Project Update No. 10 

This letter is being sent to inform you of construction activity on the above-
referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

Over the last week, the contractor has completed the underground utility 
work on 5th Street and is currently subcutting it prior to building the new road 
base. Utility work will continue this Friday and Saturday on Lewis Lane to 
remain on schedule. Areas in the first phase have had additional topsoil 
placed and is awaiting fine grading, seeding, and hydro-mulching, which is 
likely to take place next week. 

Concrete crews plan to return next week to set string lines and pour curb and 
gutter on 5th Street. Lewis Lane will also be subcut with a new road base 
installed during the beginning of next week followed by the concrete crew 
pouring curb and gutter towards the end of next week. There are no planned 
traffic control changes for next week. Please expect no access to your 
driveways during most of the work prior to the gravel being placed and 
after the concrete curb is poured (typically one week after placement).  

Note: Future project updates may be mailed or a digital copy sent if you 
opt in. To receive e-mailed project updates, please email your name, 
property address, and email address to Julie Brinkman at 
jbrinkman@sehinc.com. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to contact me or City Engineer/Project Manager Brent 
Kavitz. 

Lee Istvanovich, Resident Project Representative 
507.676.2202 

 


